
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Board of County Commissioners 

04/11/18 

 

Choctawhatchee Bay Estuary Coalition Meeting 

Fort Walton Beach –  Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby 
given that two or more members of the Okaloosa County Commission and two or 
more members of the Choctawhatchee Bay Estuary Coalition may be attending a 
meeting of various elected officials and other representatives of local, State and 
Federal government to be held on Wednesday, April 25, 2018 beginning at 9:00 am.  
The meeting will be held at the Emerald Coast Convention Center, at 1250 Miracle 
Strip Pkwy SE, Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548.   This will be a meeting to discuss the 
Choctawhatchee, Perdido/Pensacola and St Andrew Bays estuary programs. Those 
programs include elected officials from Escambia, Santa Rosa, Okaloosa, Walton, 
Holmes and Washington counties.  The public is welcomed to attend. 

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make 
reasonable modifications for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may 
be made to the County Commission office described above and must be made at 
least 48 hours in advance of the hearing in order to provide the requested service. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT CHRISTOPHER SAUL 585-7059 OR AT 
CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM 
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